
Hello Ray, My husband and I live in the Dardanelles at the War Vets. My husband has 
advanced Parkinson’s disease and as we are both well into our eighties an available phone 
connection is essential.
To make a call I often have to go outside which isn’t pleasant in the winter. We would all be 
very grateful to have a reliable service which surely with today’s technology shouldn’t be 
impossible.
Yours Faithfully. Jill & Don Hyslop
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